W.D. Hartley Elementary

SAC Agenda
November 7, 2023 at 3:15 pm

Minutes


SAC Business
	The meeting was called to order at 3:17 by SAC Chair Amber Kerly.  In attendance were Nikki Appelquist, Linda Villadoniga, Cat Growick, Racheal McKenny, Candy Schaeffer, Kim Arnold, Lynne Pagano, and Darcie Williams.
	
	The minutes were distributed and read.  Racheal McKenny moved to approve the minutes as submitted.  Cat Growick seconded.  The minutes were unanimously approved as submitted.

	Mrs. Kerly that the SAC account had $14,861.55.

	The SAC members present reviewed the School Recognition Fund options for SY 2022-2023.  Mrs. Kerly explained that schools receiving an A rating (based on test scores and performance) or schools that show improvement and going up a letter grade receive School Recognition Funds.  Those funds are then distributed according to a plan that is approved by WDH staff members after the SAC has approved the options. Mrs. Kerly went over the 4 options.  Racheal McKenny moved to approve the 4 options and Lynn Pagano seconded.  The options were unanimously approved. These options will now be voted upon by the WDH staff.

	FUND REQUEST:  Darcie Williams submitted a Fund Request to pay for 2 online courses offered by Stanford University, that she would like to take and to pay for a sub for 4 days during the courses.  She gave us background information on Growth Mindset.  Ms. Williams will be taking the following courses How to Learn Math for Teachers and Mathematical Mindsets.  Lynn Pagano moved to fund Ms. Williams’ request.  Cat Growick seconded the motion.  The request was unanimously approved.

	PRINCIPAL’S REPORT
Ms. Appelquist reported on the following items:
· The Hawk Reward Store will be open on December 2;
· There will be a K-1 Family Event during the first week of December;
· The School Improvement Goals were reviewed.

PTO UPDATES (given by Ms. Appelquist)
· There will be another family event on March 27, 2024, from 5:30-7:30 with various games and stations available to families.
· The Boosterthon will be held in February.
	
	DISTRICT UPDATE
		Jennifer Collins, School Board Member for District 3, reported that the School Board Workshop held earlier on November 7, 2023, dealt with the approval of the new Social Studies Curriculum.  Parents and others should file their concerns by January with the school district.  
		Ms. Collins reported that the Track and Treat event held at PMHS had been successful.  
		Ms. Collins reminded those present that School Board Meetings / Workshops are open to the public. 


There being no other business to discuss, Racheal McKenny moved that the meeting be adjourned.  Cat Growick seconded the motion.  The motion was approved unanimously.  The meeting was adjourned at 3:51 p.m.

The next SAC meeting will be held on December 5, 2023, at 3:15 in the Media Center

Respectfully submitted,

Linda Villadóniga, Secretary
		
